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THE SECOND ANNUAL IMLI COURSE ON
SEAFARERS' RIGHTS TO COMMENCE ON
8 FEBRUARY 2022

IMLI wishes to remind its readers of the
forthcoming commencement of its
Second Annual Course on Seafarers'
Rights on 8 February 2022. The Institute
iIs pleased to announce that the IMLI
Course on Seafarers' Rights will be
inaugurated by Ms. Beatriz Vacotto
(Head of the Maritime Unit, International
Labour Standards Department, ILO).
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The Course will address many aspects of maritime labour law,
including the characteristics of international maritime labour
law, the functions of ILO, IMO, ITF and other organizations
committed to the protection of seafarers’ rights. The Course will
guide participants to the practical application of the different
international instruments dealing with seafarers, their rights
and duties, with particular emphasis on the Maritime Labour
Convention, including its amendments, and the efforts being
made to Ilimit the effect of the pandemic on seafarers
worldwide.

The Course will be delivered online. Candidates who attend at
least 80 percent of the lectures will be eligible for a Certificate
of Attendance. To apply, please contact ramat.jalloh@imli.org.



